
 

 

March 7th, 2014 
  Dear Valued Global CMS Customers 

Mizuho Bank, Ltd 
 

Postponement of Renewal for New Mizuho Global CMS 
 
 

First of all, we would like to express our sincere appreciation for your using Mizuho Global CMS.  
 

On March 10th 2014 (Monday), responding to our customer’s request and recommendation, Mizuho’s 
online-banking “Mizuho Global CMS” will be renewed. The upgrade of operating screen, the various features will 
be gradually introduced and upgraded after the release.  
 
However, we regret to inform you that the renewal of Mizuho Global CMS, scheduled on 10th March, has been 
postponed.  
 
Please use current “Mizuho Global CMS” for a while. We will keep you informed the revised renewal schedule.  
We greatly appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

� If there is anything unclear or you have any questions about user guide, please contact Mizuho 
Bank Bangkok Branch which you contact Mizuho Global CMS. 

＜＜＜＜Contact＞＞＞＞    （（（（66））））-2638-1259～～～～60     
Ext. 2401～～～～2406    （（（（English, Japanese, Thai）））） 


